
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS No. 2025-CT-04 

Estimating Services 

The Housing Authority of the City of Meriden (“the Authority”) is currently requesting proposals 

from qualified firms for Estimating Services.  Responses to this Request for Proposal (“RFP”) 

must be received by the Authority no later than 3:00 PM, Friday, May 2, 2025. 

 

The proposal package will be available electronically beginning Wednesday, April 2, 2025 on 
Marketplace.  Interested bidders must register at 
https://ha.internationaleprocurement.com/requests.html?company_id=86055 
 
Please submit questions to Marianne Monarca, Procurement Officer at procurement@meriden-
ha.com by 3:00 PM, Friday, April 18, 2025. 
 
All proposers are responsible for all terms and conditions set forth in the RFP.  By virtue of 
completing, signing, and submitting the proposal, the proposer agrees with instructions, terms, 
conditions and requirements set forth in the document. 

 
The proposals will be evaluated based on the criteria set forth in the RFP and a recommendation 
will be made to the Board of Commissioners of the Housing Authority of City of Meriden. The 
Housing Authority reserves the right to accept or reject any and/or all proposals. 
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